BC Orbiton news summary
September 2023

Busy on Tuesdays

On Tuesdays it is quite busy. See rules on
"when it's busy" on the right. Please don't invite
any potential members on Tuesday anymore.
There is room on Tuesday morning, Thursday
and Friday evening.

Try badminton

"Probeerbadminton” (try badminton) is starting
in the first week of October. Please invite
people that would like to try badminton. 10
weeks in a row on Tuesday morning or
Thursday evening for €25. Also for children (on

Saturday morning). Enroll before October sl
For more information or enrollment:
info@orbiton.nl

Bingo

On October 27 there will be a bingo evening
from 22:00 in Essesteijn on for all members of
BC Orbiton. €1 per round. Nice prices to be
won!

Trainings on Tuesday

Group A: competition players teams 1 until 3.
Group B: competition players teams 4 until 6
and non-competition players.

This is like last season, please maintain this
division.

Per Sep. 12th:
Group B trains from 20:15 until 21:00
Group A trains from 21:00 until 21:45

Per Oct. 10™";
Group A starts at 20:15 and group B at 21:00

is voor iedereen!

When it's busy

When it is busy and/or people are waiting to
play, then we play a maximum of 2 sets and
give priority to people that are waiting. This way
rotation is faster and everybody will have a
chance to play.

Buying shuttles

During badminton evenings, shuttles can be
bought. Ask for Bjorn Stokvis. Shuttles are
payed by bank transfer. IBAN
NLO9INGB0002078568 to "Badminton Club
Orbiton". For more information:
shuttles@orbiton.nl

Membership

A new home address? A new phone number or
email address? Please let us know!
ledenadministratie@orbiton.nl

www.orbiton.nl

The website is always improving! We try to
keep it as acurate as possible. Have a look
every now and then. Suggestions?
nieuwsbrief@orbiton.nl

News

If you have any news that must be shared,
send it to mailto:nieuwsbrief@orbiton.nl




